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2017/2018 INAUGURAL LECTURE 

This is to inform the University community and the general public that the Four Hundred 

and Thirty-fifth Inaugural Lecture and ninth in the series of Inaugural Lectures for the 

2017/2018 academic session will be delivered by Professor Oyedunni S. Arulogun of the 

Department of Health Promotion and Education, on behalf of the Faculty of Public 

Health.  

 

The Lecture has been scheduled to hold on Thursday, 12 July, 2018 at 5:00p.m. in the 

Trenchard Hall. The lecture is entitled “The Power of the Hybrid.” 

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Prof. A.I. Olayinka, FAS, will preside at the occasion. 

 

All are cordially invited. 

Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi (Mrs.), MCIPM, MAUA (UK) 

Registrar  

 


